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Thank you so much for allowing us the privilege of serving you 
and your children.  We consider it an honor.  We are so proud 
of our district and of our students.  They work hard and are a 
joy. 
 

Remember that Winter Break is from December 23 – January 3.  
School resumes on Monday, January 6, 2020. 
 

We are excited to see what 2020 brings!  See you in the New 
Year! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Informational 
meetings for 

parents regarding 
the District’s 

MEASURE G Bond 
for RUSD  

January 16  
from 6-7 pm in 

Room 18 at 
 Marina Village 
Middle School  

 

January 27 
from 6-7 pm in the 

library at  
Pleasant Grove 
Middle School 

 

We hope to see 
you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Rescue Families, 

 We wish for all our Rescue families a very special holiday season spent with 
family and friends.  We trust you will enjoy the time celebrating what the season 
means to you. 

 We would like to invite all parents to attend a very important session put on 
by the Parent Clubs of Jackson, Lakeview, Marina Village, and Lake Forest.  The topic 
to be presented by Wellness Together will be how to balance anxiety and 
achievement.  This is a critical topic, as our students work hard and care about grades 
and doing well in school and life.  Come learn with us!  The date is January 23.  The 
session will be held for the entire district at Marina Village, in the multi-purpose room 
from 6-8 pm.  We hope you join us.  Please sign up at 
http://bit.ly/rusdparentnight2020 .    It is free for all parents, but we would appreciate 
an RSVP so we can ensure adequate seating. 

 

http://bit.ly/rusdparentnight2020

